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Dear Parents, 
I hope you all enjoyed the extra-long weekend. Let’s hope we see some sunshine now 
that May is here! 
What’s on this week: 

2nd May Open Day for potential parents/children 
Global Centre for Education workshops in KS2 on the 
subject of ‘migration’ 
KS1 York City Knights Sports Club 3.05pm – 4.15pm 
KS2 Athletics Club 3.15pm – 4.15pm 

3rd May 11.15 am SIAMS review group meeting. Parents welcome 
Open the Book in Village Hall 

4th May 2.30pm Y1/2 class assembly in Village Hall. All welcome 

5th May 
 
 
 
 

Bikeability Y5 1.15pm-3pm 
KS1 Multi-sports Club 3.05pm – 4.15pm 
 
5.45pm PTA Movie Night 

w/b 8th May SATs for Y6. Make sure you have early nights and lots of 
breakfast! Miss Hodgson says that bananas are good for 
memory! 

Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Luke in Reception for his amazing knowledge of direction in ICT, and Ben in 

Reception was Star Writer for putting 6 pieces of writing in the Star Writing 

Box! 

 Charlie F in Y1 for terrific phonics 

 Tilly in Y2 for having a positive attitude to all her learning 

 Erika in Y4 for her idea of dressing up as the Lord Mayor at the Y3/4 Entry task 

on Tuesday 

 Emily in Y6 for her fantastic attitude and behaviour in class and Kinvara in Y6 

for considerate behaviour this week, especially on the playground 

The lunchtime award went to Owen, for keeping the playground equipment tidy. 
 
Other children who shared their successes with us were: 
Laurence and William D who had been awarded certificates and badges in Swimming; 
Eli who showed his football medal for winning his League and Phoebe, who shared 
her excitement at her amazing results in her recent violin exam. 
What a lot to celebrate last week! 
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Herb Appeal Reminder 
Following our ‘Big Spring Clean-Up’, we now have a large planter at school, which we 
would like to make into a herb garden. If anyone can spare a small plant, please bring 
it into school and the children will plant them at lunchtimes. 
 
Parent Governor 
I am pleased to announce that Victoria Webb is now our new Parent Governor, 
following the recent vacancy. Thankyou Victoria. We welcome you to your new role. 
 
Friends of Naburn  
Two events are coming up, to put in your diaries: 

 Firefighters Textile Collection at 9am on 11th May. Bags have gone home 

tonight to fill with unwanted clothes, linens, handbags and paired shoes. You 

can also use black bin bags. 

 Movie Night this Friday. Don’t forget teddies and onesies! Also, a reminder that 

KS1 children must be accompanied for the evening. 

A huge thankyou to those ‘Friends’ who have been busy organising these events. 
Much appreciated! 
 

Dates for this term will follow on Thursday. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
 
PS Here are a few photos from Y5 Bikeability training last week 


